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I am a 3rd generation Oregonian that strongly believes we must protect Oregon's 

coastal waters from the damage of industrial aquaculture. The scientific data has 

unequivocally proven that net pen aquaculture of finfish will cause harm to our 

environment and to the socioeconomic wellbeing of our coastal and fishing 

communities.  

 

Please vote YES on HB 2985-5 and to prohibit net pen industrial aquaculture in 

Oregon's pristine marine and estuarine waters. 

 

 


